
From: S CAMPEAU  

Date: April 7, 2021 at 7:36:03 PM EDT 

To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 

Cc: andrew@andrewdowie.ca 

Subject: Submission for Agenda of April 8, 2021 Town Council Meeting 

To the Mayor of Tecumseh and Town Council  

I request that this letter be included on the agenda for the Town Council meeting on 
April 8, 2021.  

As a resident of the town of Tecumseh, I wish to express my support for the Ganatchio 
Trail extension from Lesperance Road to Lakewood Park along Riverside Drive. Upon 
review of the engineering reports, it is apparent that the most cost-effective route for this 
extension is on the south side of Riverside Drive, and therefore the most effective use of 
taxpayer funds. It is also the side of the road most accessible to the residents of 
Tecumseh and avoids users of the current Ganatchio Trail from having to cross a busy 
Riverside Drive twice.  

Tecumseh offers many amenities that I enjoy with my family. Being able to continue 
riding a bike on a safe easterly route would be a benefit. Please help make Tecumseh 
an even better place for families. Thank you. 

Stephanie Campeau 

Jacie Court 

Tecumseh, ON 
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